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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:   

 

January 22, 2025 
 

Cannon County Schools Will Open Two Hours Late with Bus 

Driver Discretion on Wednesday, January 22, 2025 
 

WOODBURY, TN – Cannon County Schools will open two hours late with bus 

driver discretion on Wednesday, January 22, 2025 

  

The director of Cannon County Schools, Ms. Bonnie Patterson, stated, "Cannon 

County Schools will be open two hours late with bus driver's discretion on certain 

routes.  Some routes will be affected due to snow and ice impacting roadways. Any 

student absent due to road conditions or lack of bus service will be excused. 

Parents will need to contact the school to let school staff know.”  Thank you for 

being patient with us during the impacts of two winter weather events.”   

 

For media inquiries, please contact Ms. Bonnie Patterson, Director of Cannon 

County Schools, at 629-201-4815 or at bonnie.patterson@ccstn.net for local 

Cannon County Schools information. 
 


